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• Activities at the North Goonyella mine site remain focused on assessment of

underground conditions and advanced planning for re-ventilation ahead of

potential re-entry to the mine when safe and appropriate to do so.

• Exclusion zones remain in place with underground access prohibited and limited

access to surface areas of the mine.

• Peabody remains in regular contact with the Queensland Mines Inspectorate.

• Surface drilling to establish additional monitoring bores is nearing completion.

• The mobile GAG unit is now being returned offsite.

• Pumping activities are advancing in response to ongoing accumulation of water in

parts of the mine.

• Use of cameras to assess underground conditions continues and has recorded

images.  Most images show no impacts.  Signs of roof falls have been observed

in several areas of the mine from the multiple areas observed to date.  One

section of the conveyor belt shows damage from the previously reported fire.

CO levels in certain parts of the mine remain slightly elevated.

• The preparation plant is operating at low levels to re-process former prep plant

material and produce limited quantities of thermal coal.  A small amount of

metallurgical coal remains onsite to be processed.

• The company’s inquiry is continuing, and the company also is co-operating fully

with the governmental investigation.


